
Revised Dress Code Update 
 

Please be advised that we have adjusted our current dress 
code policy within the clubhouse to allow for a more flexible 
approach  in certain areas.  
 
Please be assured we intend to keep our current dress code 
policy for everyone who frequents the main lounge, 
mezzanine and dining room area. 
 
This flexibility will allow for members in more casual dress to  
“pop in” and read notice boards, enter competitions, discuss 
a query in the office ,visit pro shop/simulator or indeed have 
a quick refreshment in the sanctioned casual bar area. 
 
It will also provide an option for incorrectly dressed members 
or visitors in the lounge area to be redirected to the “casual 
bar area” which will help to maintain standards and avoid 
unpleasant conflicts. This area will be easily identified as 
partitions will be utilised to define the “casual bar area”. 
 
Finally this more relaxed approach simply means we keep 
existing policy but relax the blanket ban on the wearing of 
jeans, shorts, combat, cargo or hiking trousers, shirts without 
collars and trainers. 
For Clarification the relaxed dress code is only applicable to  
the shaded yellow areas in map below. 
 
On course dress code remains unchanged. 
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